Wallkill Central School District, 19 Main Street, PO Box 310, Wallkill, New York 12589
(845) 895-7102, Fax: (845) 895-3630

Brian Devincenzi
Assistant Superintendent for Support Services

September 7, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians:

This is a reminder to you regarding our MealpayPlus Program that allows you to manage your child’s
school meal account from home (see attached flyer). MealpayPlus is an automated prepayment service that
allows you to add money to your child’s account via the telephone or Internet. In addition, you have the
ability to view a 30-day history of your child’s purchases. Please visit www.MealpayPlus.com to register.
As always, if you choose not to use MealpayPlus to add money to your child’s meal account, you can send
money in with your child or by mail to your child’s school of attendance.

Please note the program fee associated with deposits made through MealpayPlus is 4.75% of the total
transaction (previously, MealpayPlus charged a service fee of $2.00 for each deposit made through
MealpayPlus). Our School District does not retain this fee, it goes directly to MealpayPlus.

The District is committed to promoting healthy choices. You are able to assist us by putting restrictions on
what your child can purchase at lunch. Some examples of restrictions include, but are not limited to: no
snacks, only snacks on Fridays, limits on spending, etc. If you would like to put restrictions on purchases,
please put this in writing and send it to the Cafeteria Manager at your child’s school.

Additionally, please be reminded to submit your free and reduced lunch application to your child’s health
office or send it directly to PO Box 310, Wallkill, New York 12589.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call my office at 895-7102 or Amy Bishopp, Food Service
Director, at 895-7192.

Sincerely,
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Brian Devincenzi
Assistant Superintendent for Support Services

Attachment

BD/sh



